Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve Pili Principal

Steve Maloney Assistant Principal

October 18, 2022

Dear Volz Families,

In an effort to celebrate the Fall season, and a great start to the school year, the Volz Student Council will be holding a Fall Festival here at Volz School. This outdoor event will be held on October 27, 2022 (rain date 10/28/22), and is for Volz students only. There will be music, games for the students to play, and food / drink to purchase. While some games will be free others will require students to purchase tickets. Food and drink items will vary from one dollar to five dollars. While we are still working on the menu, some items that will be sold are pizza, chicken sticks, and walking tacos. All proceeds will benefit student activities.

The festival will be held at different times for different grade levels to minimize crowds. Please see the below times:

4th / 5th Grade and Preschool will attend from 11:15 AM to 12:30 PM.

6th – 8th Grades will attend from 12:45 PM to 2:00 PM.

If your child receives a lunch from the school, they will still be offered that lunch if they choose to eat it.

Thank you for supporting our Student Council.

Steve Pili

Principal